Dear IWO Jima Class Association friends,

I would like to thank you all for your calls and the cards you sent to me after Jerry's passing. It means so much to me.

Thank you especially for those of you that travel so far to come to Jerry's celebration of life. I can't tell you how much it meant to me to have you all with me, I cannot thank you enough for the wonderful things you shared about Jerry and what he meant to you.

Jerry loved attending the reunions and having valuable time to reminisce with old friends and make new ones. He always had such fun and enjoyed being on the Board of Directors.

Thank you again for your love and your prayers,

Lavonne

